
 
 
 
Ref: GIL/SE/REG24A/2022-23/21   Date: May 29, 2022 
 
 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai 400 001. 
 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,  
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai 400 051. 

(BSE Code: 532775 NSE Symbol: GTLINFRA ISIN: INE221H01019) 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Regulation 24A of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
Secretarial Compliance Report for the Financial Year ended March 31, 2022 
 
In terms of Regulation 24A of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we forward herewith 
a copy of Secretarial Compliance Report issued by Mr. Chetan A. Joshi, Practicing 
Company Secretary for the financial year ended March 31, 2022. 

 

We request you to take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For GTL Infrastructure Limited 
      

    
Nitesh A. Mhatre   Vikas Arora     
Company Secretary   Group Head- Corporate Communication  
 

Note: This letter is submitted electronically with BSE & NSE through their respective web-portals 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 










